

ITL PUBLIC SCHOOL

Pre Mid Term Examination (2025-26) ENGLISH

Name:	CLASS: IV
Sec:	

SECTION – A

1 Read the passage and answer the following questions:

The red panda is a small, furry animal that lives in the mountains of Asia. It is often mistaken for the giant panda, but it is not a close relative. The name "panda" comes from a word that means "bamboo eater," which is a perfect name because red pandas eat bamboo almost all day long.

Red pandas have reddish-brown fur, a long, fluffy tail with rings, and a special wrist bone that works like a thumb to help them grab bamboo. They are very good at climbing trees and spend most of their time there. They are most active at dawn and dusk.

Sadly, red pandas are an endangered species. Their population is declining as their habitat is destroyed due to deforestation. They are also threatened by poaching, as their distinctive furs are valuable in the illegal wildlife trade. People are working to protect these gentle and unique animals.

- a) What does the name "panda" mean?
- i) Tree climber

ii) Bamboo eater

iii) Fluffy animal

- iv) Mountain dweller
- b) Which of these features helps the red panda to hold onto bamboo?
- i) Its long, fluffy tail
- ii) Its reddish-brown fur
- iii) Its ringed tail
- iv) Its special wrist bone that acts like a thumb
- c) Why are red pandas an endangered species?
- d) Write any two qualities of the red panda.
- e) Why do the poachers kill red pandas?
- f) When is the red panda most active?
- g) The building was completely <u>ruined</u> due to heavy rain. Which word from the passage can replace the underlined words?
- h) Write the opposite of 'ordinary' from the passage.
- 2 You are Rohan. Write a letter to your friend, inviting him/her to visit you in Delhi. Describe some of the famous places you can visit together, like the India Gate, Red Fort, museums or malls. Mention what makes Delhi a special city to explore.

Hints: invite--- describe Delhi--- places you can visit---- delicious and variety of food---- vibrant markets---- mix of old and new---- museum---- lot to learn—fun time together.

OR

Your teacher informed you that you have been selected as 'The best sportsman of the year'. Make a diary entry recording your feelings and excitement.

Hints: best day ...hard work...paid back...coach appreciated efforts...thrilled to hear...awarded on Annual Day...parent and teachers proud.

SECTION-B	
3	Do as directed:
	a) This blue car belongs to them. (Mention the pronoun and state its kind)
	b) The old house stood on the hill. (Mention the adjective and state its kind)
	c) He is the honest man. (Rewrite the sentence after correcting the incorrect article)
	d) I saw a big elephant in the zoo. <u>The elephant</u> was eating peanuts. (Rewrite the sentence by replacing the underlined nouns with suitable pronouns)
	e) There is an bird in the sky. (Rewrite the sentence after correcting the incorrect article)
	f) The cat jumped under the table. (Rewrite the sentence after correcting the incorrect preposition)
	g) The ball rolled in the ground. (Rewrite the sentence after correcting the preposition)
	h) I have enough money to buy the book. (Mention the adjective and state its kind)
1	Fill in the blanks:
	a) There are chocolates in the jar. (Fill in the blank with a suitable Adjective of Number)
b) is the shirt I want to buy. (Fill in the blank with a suitable Demonstrative Pronoun)	
	c) I have a pet dog dog's name is Leo. (Fill in the blank with a suitable article)
	d) I kept book on the table. (Fill in the blank with a suitable Possessive adjective)
	e) He is reading book about history. (Fill in the blank with a suitable article)
	f) The cat is sleeping the blanket. (Fill in the blank with a suitable preposition)
	g) She swam the river to reach the other side. (Fill in the blank with a suitable preposition)
	h) did you give the book to? (Fill in the blank with a suitable Interrogative Pronoun)
	SECTION – C
Answer the following questions briefly: a) How did Kamla help Chinna feel better?	
	b) Why is it important to focus on doing one thing at a time?
	c) Why did the old stag not go down the hillock to meet his friends?
	d) Did the animals realise their mistake towards the end? What did they do?
	e) How did Louis Braille lose his eyesight?
	f) Why was 'Night Writing' not a success?
1	

6 Reference to the context:

a) 'All that you do,

Do with all your might:

Things done by halves,

Are never done right.'

- i) How should you do a task?
- ii) Write the meaning of the word 'halves'.
- b) 'The old stag could not go down the hillock to greet his friends.'
- i) Why did the old stag go down the hillock everyday?
- ii) Write the meaning of the word 'hillock.'
- c) 'Feeling sad, he returned the tinkling bells to Chacha and began walking home.'
- i) Who is 'he' in the above line?
- ii) Why did 'he' return the tinkling bells?

7 Answer the following questions:

Imagine that the world becomes dark for a day and there is no light. What difficulties one would face on such a day?

OR

Describe an incident when you showed honesty. How did you feel after that?

Pre Eng Mid Term IV Page